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HB 2977—The 1% for Wildlife Bill—would increase the transient lodging tax by just 

1% to provide vital funds to the Oregon Conservation Strategy, protecting vulnerable 

wildlife and habitats across Oregon. Wildlife is held in public trust for all Oregonians, 

who increasingly value their wildlife alive and thriving.? HB 2977 would allow the 

growing non-consumptive outdoor and wildlife-related recreation constituency to 

contribute vital resources to implement the Oregon Conservation Strategy, protecting 

habitats and species essential to Oregon’s economy, ecosystems, and wildlife. 

Experiencing Oregon's natural wonders is worth it and more. Help make visitors 

aware of how much we value our natural world and hope they too will play a part in 

supporting its health and abundance. 


